
 

The Friends of the Gloucester Library 
 
The Friends of the Gloucester Library is an all-volunteer, non-profit organization established in 1983 to supplement library 
resources.  A $5 family membership supports library services and programs for all ages and provides funds for materials.  
Monetary contributions and memorials are accepted as well as donations of new and used books.   
The Friends welcome new members, new ideas and new volunteers! 

 
Membership:  New  Renewal 
Enclosed:  $5.00 Family dues  Additional Contribution:   
 
Name  
 
Mailing address  City/State  Zip  
 
Telephone  E-mail  

 
Please make checks payable to:  Friends of the Gloucester Library • P.O. Box 1392 • Gloucester, VA 23061 

 


